
As the Fifth U.S. Circuit Court of Appeals decides the future of the Texas law banning 
nearly all abortions in the state, local health providers are still trying to help patients 
seeking reproductive care. 

  

Marva (MAR-vah) Sadler, the senior director of clinical services for Whole Woman’s 
Health in Fort Worth, says it’s been a challenging few weeks as the ban was lifted and 
then re-implemented. 
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“We are making multiple plans. We’ve had to make the what if plan for this scenario and 
what if plan for that scenario, and usually by the time we finish with one of those plans 
another scenario comes as well. And so we just don’t know what is going to happen.” 

  

The organization has kept up with informing patients about the legal changes, but 
Sadler says it’s been an emotional weight on the staff.  

 


